Sundman, Nancy

From:

Cody, David

Sent:

Wednesday, February 10, 2021 3:30 PM

То:

Sundman, Nancy

Subject:

FW: Amerigas gas leak November 11, 2020

Please see below.

From: Cody, David

Sent: Wednesday, February 03, 2021 5:22 AM

To:

Subject: RE: Amerigas gas leak November 11, 2020

Good Morning Mr. and Mrs. Dennen,

Thank you for forwarding your concerns regarding the propane storage facility on Freighthouse Rd. I am sorry for the delay in responding to your email dated 1/29/2021. The Bourne Fire Department is working closely with the Office of the State Fire Marshal to ensure the safety or our residents. Presently there is no propane being stored on site and we are waiting to hear what the intentions of Amerigas is moving forward.

Please feel free to call me if you need any further information.

Respectfully,

David S. Cody
Acting Fire Chief
Bourne Fire Rescue and Emergency Services
51 Meetinghouse Lane
Sagamore Beach, MA 02562

508-759-0600 Ext. 2221

http://www.bournefire.com/





This email has been scanned for spam and viruses by Proofpoint Essentials. Visit the following link to report this email as spam:

. https://gdsprotect.cloud-protect.net/index01.php?mod_id?&mod_option=gitem&mail_id?11938801-Uj1x-S3HIMHM&r_address ody%40townofbourne.com&report=